The original documents are located in Box C31, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 11/19/1975" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

November 19, 1975

Dear Dr. Goodenough:

I want to thank you for the fine tie clasp.
You were indeed kind to present me with
this specially designed gift as a memento
of your friendship, and your thoughtfulness
is deeply appreciated.

With warm best wishes.

Sincerely,

JEMY TO H

Dr. Robin Goodenough 2378 North Danville Street, Arlington, Virginia 22207

30 tec clasp

NOV 25 197

Experient to the first with men to great high the traffic

THE WHITE HOUSE

November 13

Marge,

Will you please prepare a "thank you" for the fine tie clasp which the President received from this gentleman. Please note the President's note on the back of the card.

You may send the letter directly to me and I'll get it signed. Next week is fine.

Dorothy D.

thank for fine the charp.

Pas ford!



ROBIN

Dr. Robin Goodenough 2378 No. Denville St. Arlington, VA 22207

ENOUGH

NATIONAL PRESIDENT NAVAL RESERVE ASSOCIATION 1913 Eye ST., N.W., SUITE 300 Washington, D.C. 20006 Office (202) 333-1300 Home (703) 524-3423